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To Whom it May Concern
Re: Uxbridge service road.
Dear Resident/Business,
We write to provide an update to the proposed utilities works that blu-3 (UK) ltd will be undertaking on Uxbridge service road. A full road closure will be in effect for the duration of our works. If you have any concerns with how this will impact yourself please contact me on the details shown at the bottom of this letter.
Due to late completion of precursor activities there has been a delayed start to these works, the updated dates are below. 
Work will take place between: - 14/03/2023 – 19/04/2023
Any extension to the dates shown above we shall communicate with further letter drops.
Working hours are anticipated between 07.00 and 17.00.
This work is being carried out with the permission of Slough Borough Council Network Management team and will be in strict accordance with the New Roads & Street Works Act 1991.
The works will consist of excavating the Carriageway for electricity mains infrastructure installations and will require the road to be closed to ‘through traffic’. We will endeavour to maintain access to your property as best possible throughout the works.
We would like to apologise in advance for any inconvenience that these essential works may cause and can assure you we will endeavour to keep disruption to the absolute minimum, whilst passing your property as quickly as possible.
May we thank you in advance for your co-operation and should you require any further information regarding these works please contact myself Shaw Rogerson on the details below:
Shaw Rogerson public liaison officer
Blu-3 (UK) Ltd Office:  07545204620 or helloslough@blu-3.co.uk
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